
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

   
 

 
   

 
    

   
   

  
 

      
  

  
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Deputy Mayor 

Mike Colle 
City Councillor I Eglinton-Lawrence 

City of Toronto 

City Hall Office 
100 Queen Street West, A20 

Toronto, ON MSH 2N2 

Constituency Office 
2952 Dufferin Street 
Toronto, ON M6B 359 

! 416-338-0008 

(C) mikecolletoronto.corn 

II councillor_colle8@toronto.ca 

Date: May 12, 2025 

To: Executive Committee 

From: Deputy Mayor Mike Colle 

Subject: Status update of funding from the Federal and Provincial Governments 
for FIFA World Cup 2026 

Dear Executive Committee Colleagues, 

As Chair of FIFA World Cup 2026 Subcommittee, I am recommending that the 
Executive Committee add to the agenda the attached transmittal from the 
Subcommittee regarding an update of funding from the Federal and Provincial 
Governments for FIFA World Cup 2026. 

This Item was amended by the FIFA World Cup 2026 Subcommittee at our meeting on 
May 12th, 2025, and its transmittal did not meet the Executive Committee agenda 
closing. 

I am recommending we add this important report as new business to be considered. 

Best regards, 

Deputy Mayor Mike Colle 
City Councillor, Eglinton-Lawrence 




